
                    

                     

             
 

                          
 

 
 
July 7, 2023 
 
The Honorable Sherrod Brown 
United States Senate 
Hart Senate Office Building 503 
Washington DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Brown: 
 
The U.S. Senate now can take meaningful ac�on that will reduce the cost of prescrip�on drugs for seniors and 
taxpayers. We are encouraging you to join the bipar�san legisla�on that will help fix a broken system and 
make medica�ons more affordable for Ohioans.   
 
The Pa�ents Before Middlemen Act would eliminate one of the most egregious flaws in our prescrip�on drug 
pricing system: the ability of pharmacy benefit managers (PBMs) to favor higher-priced drugs. This will would 
prohibit this prac�ce by breaking the connec�on between PBM fees and a drug’s price.  
 
Today, PBMs generate greater profits when a drug’s price is higher because PBM administra�ve fees and 
rebate revenues from drug manufacturers are connected to the drug’s list price. Furthermore, because the 
PBMs also control the formularies that determine which medicines are accessible to pa�ents, the third-party 
middlemen make less expensive drugs less accessible and steer pa�ents toward more expensive drugs.  



 
Ul�mately, this means seniors unnecessarily pay more out-of-pocket for their medica�ons. As you know, The 
Columbus Dispatch was one of the first media outlets to inves�gate PBMs and expose how they keep the 
discounts they nego�ate from list prices, and PBMs charge a range of service fees to manufacturers, 
pharmacies, and other en��es in the supply chain to maximize their profits instead of passing savings to 
pa�ents. 
 
The Pa�ents Before Middlemen Act would end these perverse incen�ves by de-linking PBM revenues from 
drug prices for Medicare Part D beneficiaries. The fees PBMs receive could no longer be connected to the price 
of a drug or any discounts and rebates. The legisla�on would also require PBMs to pay back to taxpayers any 
dollars collected in excess of their legi�mate service fees.  
 
This reform is long overdue. Ohioans have, for too long, been disadvantaged by a system that forces them to 
pay more than they should for the medicines they need, just so already-profitable corpora�ons can make even 
more money.  
 
We encourage you to cosponsor the Pa�ents Before Middlemen Act. It’s �me to provide a real solu�on for 
seniors and taxpayers in Ohio to reduce prescrip�on drug costs. Thank you for considering this request. 
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